NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled
meeting of the Russian Advisory Board of the City of West
Hollywood for Tuesday, NovemberlS8, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. has

been cancelled due to a lack of quorum.

THE NEXT MEETING of the Russian Advisory Board will be
a SPECIAL Meeting scheduled for TUESDAY, NOVEMBER
25, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., at Plummer Park, 7377 Santa Monica
Boulevard, West Hollywood, California 90046, Art Room 2.

3acegaHue coBeTa pyCCKOA3BIYHON 00LIMHDI,
HaMe4YeHHOe HA
18 nos1opsa 2014 ropaa,
OTMEHSIETCS B CBSI3M C OTCYTCTBHMEM KBOPYMaA.

Caenyrouiee 3aceJlaHMe HA3HAYEHO HA
-BTOpHHUK 25 HOos10ps 2014 roxga, B 7 yacosB
Beuepa B Ilimammep Ilapke,
komHaTte Art Room 2.



